
   

 

Year 1  Class 
Spring1 Newsletter 

A note from Mrs Birss 
A very warm welcome back to school everyone and 
I hope you had a lovely Easter break with your 
family and had lots of Easter Eggs. I had a mini egg 
one which was yummy! 
We will be straight back in to our learning so it is 
very important to be at school on time so you don’t 
miss our early morning handwriting session. 

 

Important Reminders: 
Names in uniform please 

Water bottles as the weather gets warmer and 
sunscreen  

 

 

This term in class we are learning about... 
  
Art: Sculpture through junk modelling 
 
History: The Plague, The Great Fire of London and the Moon Landing 
 
Geography: Naming and locating on maps the seven continents and the five oceans 
 
Design and Technology: Wheels and axels 
 
 
P.E : Throwing accurately underarm and overarm within the core task Bean Bag Throw 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 

Homework 

Reading books and sounds will be sent out on Mondays and 
need to be brought to school every day 

Please make sure your child is doing their Edshed homework as the spellings 
set will help your child with the Phonics Screening test they sit in June. 

Special Event 
We will be having another trip to the Wetlands Centre in Summer 2 if you feel able to volunteer on the day 
please come to see me. The date is 27th June 
 
Class Assembly date is Friday May 5th 
 
 

 

Weekly reminders: TUESDAY P.E- Children must 
wear school PE kit, white t-shirt and black jogging 
bottoms with school jumper on top. Any child 
coming in with non PE kit clothing will be given 
spare PE kit to change in to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


